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Dear Pieridae Energy (USA) Ltd.:
 
As a courtesy reminder, we are writing to notify you that Pieridae Energy (USA) Ltd. has an
upcoming deadline of February 5, 2023, to commence re-export operations under its existing
authorization to export U.S.-sourced natural gas to Canada for liquefaction and re-export in
the form of liquefied natural gas, DOE/FE Order No. 3768 (Docket No. 14-179-LNG) issued
on February 5, 2016. 
 
Specifically, Ordering Paragraph D on page 228 of Order No. 3768 states:  “Pieridae US must
commence re-export operations using the planned liquefaction facilities no later than seven
years from the date of issuance of this Order.”  See
https://www.energy.gov/sites/prod/files/2016/02/f29/ord3768.pdf.  See also Order No. 3768, at
220 (Term and Condition B) (“Commencement of Operations Within Seven Years”).
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact our office via response to this
email. 
 
 
Sincerely,
 
Division of Natural Gas Regulation
Office of Resource Sustainability
Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management
U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Ave, SW
Washington, DC 20585
Phone: 202-586-9478
Email: fergas@hq.doe.gov
Website: https://www.energy.gov/fecm/regulation
 

Engage and subscribe.

 
 




